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March 13, 2022 
 
 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
Senior Tribunal Officer, Secretariat 
280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B 
Ottawa, ON, K1P 5S9 
Email: intervention@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 
 
RE: Renewal of the Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station’s operating license. 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
As New Brunswick’s Official Opposition critic for Energy Development, I am writing to support 
the renewal of the Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station’s operating license.  
 
Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station plays an important role in meeting the energy 
consumption needs of New Brunswick. With a growing population and a diversifying economy, 
energy consumption rates are continuing to rise and the need to phase out coal-fired electricity 
generation by 2030 puts the province’s ability to meet consumer needs at risk. Without the 
energy generated at Point Lepreau, the province’s ability to meet these needs could be at 
further risk. 
 
While I support the renewal of the Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station’s operating license, 
I remain neutral on the duration of the renewal. I have not received sufficient briefing on the 
arguments that would allow me to support any specific timeline over another. I trust in your 
expertise and judgement on the appropriate duration of the renewal.  
 
Yours truly,  

 
René Legacy 
Official Opposition critic for Energy Development  
MLA for Bathurst West-Beresford  
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